








Review Routing

Project: Lanier Place Subdivision

Meeting:   October 13, 2020

Department: Comments:

FIRE No comments.

PW/E/Surveying
See attached comments from the City Surveyor.

InspSvcs No comments.

ESP No comments.

ECUA The final plat is acceptable to ECUA under the 

assumption that all water and sewer utilities that 

are not located within public rights-of-way will 

be privately owned and maintained. The plat 

states that these lots will be connecting into 

ECUA’s existing gravity sewer system, however, 

ECUA GIS maps do not show sewer facilities 

adjacent to the proposed lots. Projects that 

propose subdividing land in which the resulting 

new parcels will abut existing right-of-way 

should contact ECUA Engineering to evaluate if 

existing water and sewer facilities are 

present/sufficient to accommodate the newly 

created parcels. It is possible the property 

owner may be required to install new water and 

sewer facilities to serve the new parcels should 

the existing facilities not be present or sufficient 

in size. Please contact the ECUA Engineering 

Map Room at 850-969-3311 for more 

information. It may be necessary that the 

proposed homes tie into sewer via low-pressure 

or other methods which would conflict with the 

language on the final plat.

GPW No comments.

ATT No comments.

Planning 

Lot 1 wil have a  secondary side setback of 15 

feet.  The existing building is subject to the 

Historical Structure Demolition Review process 

since it was constructed more than 50 years 

ago.




















